
NRC Management Committee Meeting. 
Held at Zammit Oval, Deception Bay. 
Held on 23rd August, 2013. Meeting opened at 7.10 pm. 

 

Present; P Spalding, W Buckingham, R McKiernan, D Dwyer, D Cheetham, M Mercieca. 

Apologies; NIL. 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted. Moved R McKiernan, seconded by P 
Spalding. 

Treasurers report; It was reported that we have a balance of $42,835-10 ending July. 

Outward correspondence;  Letter to Logan Pigeon Club. 

Inward correspondence; NIL 

New Member; New member Wayne Brown, it was moved by D Dwyer that he be accepted, 
seconded by W Buckingham. All were in favour. 

Two applications for membership were tabled for John Smith and Brandon Smith. John 
Smith was nominated by D Dwyer and seconded by W Buckingham. Brandon Smith was 
nominated by D Dwyer and seconded by W Buckingham. 

General Business; M Mercieca moved that the $10,000  loan be repaid as soon as possible. 
Seconded by P Spalding. All agreed. 

A lengthy discussion took place about putting a limit on Club membership. No decision was 
made. 

Management Committee made the decision to clock off on Saturday nights at 7 pm at 
Deception Bay Bowls Club for all the Rockhampton races. 

W Buckingham moved that the drinkers should be sterilised regularly, so if anyone is willing 
to take on the job, please contact Micheal. 

Meeting closed 8.50 pm. 

There will be a General Meeting of all members on Monday 23rd September at 
Zammit Oval commencing at 7 pm. Please attend as there are some important 
issues to discuss and decide. 

Secretary –  

President - 

 


